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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Welcome to the new term, we are excited to once again announce that we are now to offer the children an 
opportunity to take part in our popular after school clubs. The clubs are run by Tigers Trust, Flex Dance and Premier 
coaching. These will be held on all weeknights at 3.15m to 4.15pm. The first sessions will be starting week 
commencing 16th September 2024. 
 
There will be a £1 one off charge per club for Tigers Trust and Premier coaching, with sessions being held outside if 
possible but will be inside if needed so please bring warm clothes. 
There will be a £2 one off charge for Flex Dance, and this will be indoors.  
Full payment for the term will be required in advance to secure a place. 
 
Please Note: 

• Places are allocated on a first come first served basis, Tigers trust and Premier coaching 20 in total. 

• Places are allocated on a first come first served basis, Flex Dance 30 in total. 

• Rules of Appropriate Behaviour for After School Clubs are detailed on the back of this letter. Completion of the 
expression of interest form acknowledges that you and your child agree to abide by these. 

• Clubs will start W/C 16th September and finish W/C 9th December. 
 
All children will need collecting promptly at 4:15pm from the KS2 main doors or the hall.  
 
As before, when you go online to make the payment you will select the club that you want your child to attend and 
tick the parental consent box. This will then secure a place in the club for your child. This will once again work on a 
first come first served basis so if you cannot find the club you would like to join it will mean that there are no more 
places available. 
 
The clubs we are offering this term are as follows: 
 
Monday - Premier Coaching – Gymnastics – KS1 & KS2 
Tuesday - Tigers trust – Football Club – KS2 
Wednesday – Flex Dance - Dance – KS1 & KS2 
Thursday – Premier Coaching - Multiskills – KS1 
 
If you have any questions about payment method or days of clubs, please get in contact with the office. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Mr Hoult 
PE Coordinator 
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Neasden Primary School - Rules of Appropriate Behaviour for After School Clubs 
 

Children attending after school clubs and their parents, agree to adhere to the following rules; failure to do 
so, may result in exclusion from the club: 

 

1. Children will attend all sessions unless they are absent from school. 
2.  Appropriate kit and equipment will be brought to school on the day of the club and stored in the 

child’s locker. 
3. No mobile technology (phones, tablets or smart watches) will be permitted in the club. If children 

have mobile technology in school, it should be switched off and given to the club leader for 
safekeeping. It will be retuned at the end of the club. 

4. Children will be collected promptly at the end of each club unless an arrangement to walk home by 
themselves is in place (Year 5 and 6 only). 

5. Any payment is due in advance as detailed in the application form and paid via the online School 
Money website. 

6. Children will maintain the behaviour standards expected in school and listen, follow instructions 
and remain courteous at all times. 

7. Children should take any personal medication (e.g. asthma inhalers or epi pens) they may require to 
the club with them. If they use the medication kept in school, this will be taken home at the end of 
the club and should be returned to school the following day.  

8. If children get changed for the after-school club, they will go home in their kit.  
9. Children will not be able to return to classrooms at the end of the club, they will take their 

belongings with them to the club. 
 


